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To Headteachers and Finance Officers

     Secondary schools

Dear Headteacher

I wrote to you last September drawing your attention to the Schools Financial Standard and Toolkit. 

I informed you that secondary schools are required to meet the ‘DfES Financial Management Standard’ by March 2007.

The standard has been devised by the DfES with the view that schools needed:

· A clear and consistent voluntary standard for financial management which schools nationally could aim to achieve and would provide a meaningful benchmark to encourage self improvement

· A self-evaluation tool to help schools to identify their current strengths and weaknesses and prioritise action for improvement

· An external evaluation tool to help those schools that wish to seek an external and independent assessment of whether or not they meet the financial management standard

Schools will have to prove to their Local Authorities that they meet the requirements of the Financial Management Standard.

The DfES has asked LA’s and accountancy firms to tender for the provision of external assessment of the Financial Management Standard in Schools.  Norfolk has submitted a quotation at the following cost:

Continued/…..

Initial Assessment




£1,400

Repeat Assessment
 (after 3 years)

£1,100

Norfolk LA schools




£500

Repeat Assessment (after 3 years)

£400

The DfES has commissioned the National Bursar’s Association (NBA) to deliver financial management training to schools, therefore in conjunction with the DfES Value for Money Unit, I have arranged some seminars in January to inform and prepare secondary schools for the financial management standard assessment.

There will be four sessions lasting approximately 3 hours, open to headteachers, finance staff and governors.  A nominal fee of £10.00 per delegate will be charged to cover administration costs.  These places will be allocated on a first come first served basis.

All the workshops will take place at the UEA Sportspark, Norwich on the following dates and times.

Wednesday, 11 January  09.00 hours

Wednesday, 11 January  13.00 hours

Thursday, 12 January  09.00 hours

Thursday, 12 January  13.00 hours

Please reply by sending the attached booking form to Stuart Baldry, Children’s Services Finance, or e-mail to stuart.baldry@norfolk.gov.uk  by 15 December 2005.

If you have any queries about the Financial Management Standard or the seminars, please contact Judith Hall on the above number.

Yours sincerely




Douglas Slade

Chief Education Accountant

FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT STANDARD SEMINAR

11 AND 12 JANUARY 2006, UEA SPORTSPARK

School Name ___________________________________________

Please reserve ____________places for the Financial Management Standard 

Seminar on__________________(date)     at___________(time)

Name___________________________________

Title ____________________________________

Name___________________________________

Title ____________________________________

Name___________________________________

Title_____________________________________

_952417397

